
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
TOWN OF LAKE PARK 

 
 

TO THE CITIZENS OF THE TOWN OF LAKE PARK, FLORIDA 
 
Please be advised that the members of the Lake Park Town Commission will begin its 
regular commission meeting on Wednesday, April 20, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the Town 
Commission Chambers at 535 Park Avenue, Lake Park, Florida. After calling to order 
the Town Commission meeting, the Commission will recess to a private Attorney-Client 
session as authorized by §286.011(8), Florida Statutes to consider pending litigation 
involving Palm Beach County’s Petition for an Administrative hearing to challenge the 
Town’s amendment to its Comprehensive Plan, in the case styled:  Palm Beach County 
vs. Town of Lake Park. 
 

PRIVATE ATTORNEY – CLIENT SESSION 
 
It is expected that the Attorney-Client portion of the regular Commission meeting will be 
attended by: Mayor Michael O’Rourke, Vice-Mayor Kimberly Glas-Castro, 
Commissioners John Linden, Roger Michaud and Mary Beth Taylor, as well as Town 
Attorney, Thomas J. Baird and Town Manager John D’Agostino.  The purpose of the 
private Attorney-Client session is to discuss the State of Florida, Division of 
Administrative Hearings Case No. 21-3895 GM, styled Palm Beach County vs. Town of 
Lake Park.  The Attorney-Client Session is expected to begin at approximately 6:05 
P.M. or as soon thereafter as possible and is anticipated to last one hour. Also, be 
advised that at the conclusion of this private Attorney-Client Session, the Commission 
will re-convene its Commission meeting in the Town Commission Chambers and take 
up any remaining business on its agenda.  
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  March 28, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


